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24th September 2018 

 

Dear Parents 

 

EYFS CURRICULUM EVENING – 2nd October, 5pm – 6.30pm 

 

We would like to invite you to our EYFS Curriculum Evening on Tuesday 2nd October.  It will run as a 

‘drop in’ session between 5pm and 6.30pm. 

 

This will be an opportunity for you to find out lots of information regarding the EYFS Curriculum and 

ask Miss Petherick any questions you may have.  This is, however, not an opportunity to discuss 

individual children and their progress as this will be covered during Parent Consultation evenings. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 2nd October. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Andy Drury    Megan Petherick 

 

 

Andrew Drury     Miss Petherick 

Headteacher     Reception Class Teacher 
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